N et v
e TOW N VON

www.cityofmalden.org

Gary Christenson, Mayor

July 9, 2024

The Honorable City Council
Malden City Hall

215 Pleasant Street

Malden, MA 02148

Dear Members of the Council:

Pursuant to Title 2, Chapter 16, Section 100 of the Code of the City of Malden, I hereby appoint
Taylor Shutt, 50 Sea Street, Malden, Massachusetts, to the Human Rights and Fair Housing
Commission as the attorney member, said commission to expire on July 9, 2027.

Taylor is a housing attorney who specializes in eviction defense and landlord-tenant claims and
has a background in Social Security Disability claims and consumer protection. We have worked
with Taylor in her capacity as an attorney for Housing Families and believe that her expertise
will greatly assist the work of the Human Rights and Fair Housing Commission.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely.

cc: Taylor Shutt, Esq.
Paul Weston, Human Rights Commission Chair
Anthony Chiccuarelli, Human Resources Director
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